PINKHAM & GREER ,
CIVIL ENGINEERS

F|Ie 15108 28 VANNAH AVE. PORTLAND, ME. 04103
Tel: 207.781.5242 Fox: 207.781.4245

April 14, 2015

Ms. Glissen Havu
Portland Water District
PO Box 3553

Portland, ME 04104-3553

RE: 17 CARLETON STREET, PORTLAND

Dear Glissen,

We are in the process of designing a 33-37 unit building at 17 Carleton Street.
Attached is a sketch plan showing one possible design. May we get copies of
anything you may have about existing service in Carleton Street?

We are requesting an Ability to Serve letter to comply with the City’s Planning
requirements. We expect flows to be in the 3,000 gallons per day range. The
building will also have a full sprinkler system for fire protection.

If you could provide a letter, we would be appreciative.
Sincerely,

PINKHAM & GREER,
CIVIL ENGINEERS

~/i’l'homas S. Gre&‘/

cc: (1) File
enclosures

TSG/rjs



